Jane Rasely

From: Emily Mansfield <emansfield@earthlink.net>

Sent: Tuesday, May 2, 2017 7:22 PM

To: PCD

Subject: Hearing on Madrona School use of property on North Madison
Attachments: Madrona School letter.docx

Please find attached my comments on this issue which | would like to be included in the record of the hearing on Thursday.
Thank you,
Emily Mansfield



